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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1794 would require a DEQ study of the feasibility of the establishment of nuclear power 

facilities in Oklahoma. Such a study is beyond the capacity of the DEQ Radiation Management 

Program on its own and would likely involve the assistance of either a consulting firm or a 

research university, or both.  Depending on the breadth and depth of the scope of work, DEQ 

estimates such contracted assistance could cost $50,000.00 to $100,000.00.  Even with 

contracted assistance, DEQ estimates the study would also require substantial time and effort by 

one or two DEQ Radiation Program staff members during the proposed 15-month period of the 

study. 
 

FY’23 Impact: Est. of $50,000.00-$100,000.00 

 

Full Year Impact: Est. of $50,000.00-$100,000.00 
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